
AGM 
Wed 9th Nov 2022



Noeleen, Bridget, Mary, 
Patricia, Marian, Neil, Pascal, 

Stevie, Joanna, Tony, Pat



























With the process being all online this made it easier for us and it felt less time-consuming, we were able to 

connect online in our spare time and it felt more accessible

No pressure for us – we support people with severe learning disabilities, and we were able to do workshops 

that were not difficult to follow and this really helped from a social aspect, people coming together.  We are 

keeping this work going – everyone has a laugh at the table! 

Straightforward

Not as strict as other funding processes

Seeing the other videos reminded us of the human element of this process

Just asked for what we needed resource-wise and this wasn’t restrictive, very valuable actually

The ‘Creating Connections’ was a great theme!

Made us really think about the PB process and it was fun!






